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Thank you for your interest in the Mental Health Services Act (MHSA) Revenue and 
Expenditure Report. The Department of Behavioral Health (DBH) is required to submit this 
report annually to the State. This report is being posted to support fiscal transparency of MHSA 
funds to stakeholders and to comply with laws that require the information to be made available 
to the public. The purpose of the MHSA Annual Revenue and Expenditure Report (ARER) is as 
follows:  
 

• Identify how MHSA funds that San Bernardino County received were spent,  
• Display the amount of additional funds that were able to be used for mental health 

services through the leveraging or matching of MHSA funds,  
• Identify MHSA funds that were not used,  
• Report any interest earned on MHSA funds, and  
• To determine if any MHSA funds might need to be reverted (returned) to the State.  

 
This ARER is intended to be a snapshot of County MHSA funds as of June 30th, the last day of  
each fiscal year. DBH emphasizes that the viewing of this report should be considered a  
preliminary, as it cannot be considered final until the Department’s Medi-Cal cost report is  
finalized. As such, the ARER may be updated in the future.  
 
Should you have any questions or concerns related to this report, please feel free to contact the 
Department of Behavioral Health Mental Health Services Act Administration at (909) 252-4017 
or email DBH-MHSA@dbh.sbcounty.gov. Thank you. 
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